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Dear Friends,
 
from November 28 – December 8 we had our last two crusades this year. We went to the towns of Dilla and 
Yirgalam, Ethiopia. 

We had two fantastic gospel events and many people made a decision for Jesus. In Dilla 720 people responded to the 
altar call and 400 of them were first-time decisions. The pastors told us that this was their best outreach so far with 
the best results.
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For 10 years he suffered 
from kidney pains. 

Every touch was painful. 
Now he is free of pain.

His eyes couldn’t bear the light, 
which caused much pain. 

Now he is healed.

From childhood she had a goiter, 
which consisted of three growths. 

They all vanished.

For many years she suffered 
incredible pain in her womb and 

thought she would die. Doctors could 
not help her. All pain is gone.

For 5 years his knee was stiff 
and he couldn’t bend it. 

Here he demonstrates his healing.

This boy was possessed 
and was brought by his brother. 

He was violent and 
was bound with ropes. 

He was set free and became normal.

 She had cataracts and her eyes 
couldn’t read any normal print. 
Now she can see clearly again.

Yirgalam was smaller than Dilla and we had less people but the meetings were very similar. Many responded to the 
call of salvation and made a decision to follow Jesus.

This year has been our best year so far. We were able to conduct 11 gospel campaigns and we are planning the same 
number of crusades again for 2014. During the last 5 years we have been able to hold 45 crusades in Ethiopia. With 
our new equipment we are now also able to go to larger places and cities. But this means higher costs.

I want to thank you with all my heart for helping us and making these outreaches possible. God has opened a door 
for us in Ethiopia to preach the gospel and we want to use this opportunity.

Please support us again this coming year if possible. The expenses are increasing but so is the harvest. May the Lord 
reward you and further you and give you increase in 2014.
 
Ekkehard Hornburg




